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COMMUNITY UPDATE - June 2023

We were proud to award seven scholarships to students studying at
Mount Helen campus of Federation University, in our second year of
supporting local students. 

Two scholarships of $5000 were awarded towards Bachelor of
Environmental and Conservation Science students. Scholarships of
$3000 were awarded each to five students to assist them in studying for
a Certificate III, IV or Diploma. All successful students are from
Moorabool Shire or Ballarat area.

We will continue our support with applications opening for 2024 later
this year, so keep an eye out for updates, or contact us for more
information.

Scholarships at Federation University, Ballarat

Landscape and Visual Screening Program

Owners of residential dwellings within 4km of the wind farm are invited to participate in a landscape and visual screening
program, designed to reduce the potential visual impacts of the project for our closest neighbours. All agreed works are
undertaken by Moorabool Wind Farm at no cost to dwelling owners.

The program is open until 30th June 2023 for Moorabool North and 30th Sept 2023 for Moorabool South. Please contact us if
you have not previously participated and would like to register your interest.

Moorabool Wind Farm Scholarships recipients with Wind
Farm representatives at the presentation evening.

https://federation.edu.au/connect/foundation/scholarships/moorabool-wind-farm-scholarships

